Site Report – LAG – September 2025

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke From: Melody Schilke: Principal & Sara Erickson: Head Teacher

Photos & Description of Activities and Events

We had a student government election with speeches and elected a new president.









Personnel Update

Sara Erickson, Elementary Teacher/Head Teacher/Grades K-5

Julie Boggan: Secondary Teacher Grades 6-12

Rick Rohlman: Sped teacher South sites Samantha Jones, Intensive Sped Aide

Elaina McCormick, Night Gym Aide/Preschool Aide

Henry Erickson, Sped Aide/Indian Ed Aide

Etelani Tupuola, Custodian/PE Aide/and now our Cook!

Mary Grunert, Substitute

Jenna Jones: Elementary Student Teacher, Substitute

Classroom Highlights

The elementary classroom is working with the IGAP to grow worms to learn about the greenhouse that is being built in our village. We also have caterpillars who will grow into butterflies.

The secondary classroom has been voting everyday for Fat Bear Week. They have been reading about the bears, voting in the daily brackets, and writing about what they see on the wildlife cams.

LSAC Activity

We had our first LSAC meeting on 9/16/25. The LSAC asked for volunteers from the community to assist the PE aide in teaching NYO to the students.

Community Engagement

We had a welcome back to school potluck with all of the staff and parents on 9/15/25 and there was a large turn out.







Professional Development

There were a number of inservice days in September where staff had training and worked on starting the year so that the students would be successful.

Pupil % Attendance K-12

85% attendance for September.

Student and Staff Safety

Students practiced their first fire drill for the school year and it was a success with an under two minute evacuation rate.

Other

Routines and Procedures are already established and Lani is doing a great job serving up the lunches.

